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FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Welcome back to Term 2 at Landsdale Christian School! As we begin this term
with our ANZAC Day memorial, we are reminded of the steadfast love of those
who served to protect their country, and of our God who continues to protect
us today. We also take time to honour the mothers and mother figures in our
lives, whose love and care have a tremendous impact on making our
community thrive. With many exciting events ahead, including our Open Day, I
pray this term is filled with joy, purpose, and a deeper walk with Christ for us
all.

Mrs Sharlene Cole
Principal 

CONSENT 2 GO - PLEASE RESPOND
We’ve noticed that many families haven’t responded to the Consent2Go
link to update their student details. If you haven’t had a chance to do so,
please check your email for the reminder - this information is important
for maintaining your child’s enrolment. If you didn’t receive the email or
need any help, feel free to contact us at admin@lcs.wa.edu.au. 

WINTER UNIFORM 
All students should now be wearing full Winter Uniform. If your student
was unable to purchase a particular item by the end of Term 1, the office
will have a record for a uniform exemption for your student. Our Uniform
Shop is back to normal open hours of Wed 8:20am - 9:00am, and Thur
2:30pm - 3:00pm. 

SENIOR STUDENT INFORMATION SESSION
Families of students in Years 10 - 12 are invited to the Senior Information
Session during our Open Day on Tuesday 6 May at 6:00pm in the School
Hall. 

MOTHER’S DAY GIFT STALL 
The Parents and Friends Committee will be holding a Mother’s Day gift
stall on Thursday 8 May in the School Hall. Students from Kindy - Year 12
will have the opportunity to purchase a gift for their mother/guardian
from $3 - $8 in value. Please send your student to school with gold
coins or a $10 note to make purchases. Unfortunately we won’t have
change for any larger notes and can only take cash. 

6 MAY
Open Day & Senior
Information Evening 

7 MAY
Whole School Free Dress Day

8 MAY
Mother’s Day Stall

9 MAY
Mother’s Day Morning Tea &
Chapel 

19 MAY
Whole School Cross Country

21 - 23 MAY
Year 6 Camp

26 MAY - 3 JUNE
Year 11 & 12 Exams

2 JUNE
WA Day Public Holiday

9 - 11 JUNE
Year 11/12 Outdoor Ed Camp

9 - 12 JUNE
Year 7 - 10 Exams

13 JUNE
Pupil Free Day

23 - 27 JUNE
Year 10 Work Experience 
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Last week, our Year 9 HASS
students conducted their class presidential elections,
complete with polling booths for voting.

Each party leader delivered an inspirational speech
outlining their proposed policies. It was an engaging
and enjoyable learning experience for everyone
involved and we were really proud of the way our
students took part.
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We warmly invite mothers and mother figures to
join us for a special Mother’s Day program on
Friday 9 May at 8:15am. 

We will begin with 'Muffins with Mum' (gluten-
free also available!) and a photo opportunity at
8:15am, followed by a Whole School Chapel
Service at 8:50am, featuring musical
performances by both our primary and high
school students.

Date: Friday 9 May
Time: 8:15am
Location: School Hall
Who to Bring: Mum, or if she’s unavailable, a
mother figure such as a grandmother, aunty, or
guardian.

We look forward to celebrating this special
occasion with you!

MOTHER’S DAY
PROGRAM

Join us for Landsdale Christian School's Open
Day & Senior Information Evening on Tuesday
6 May between 4:30pm - 6:30pm.

Enjoy a variety of fun activities (including a
petting zoo), explore open classrooms, chat with
staff and enjoy light refreshments. For families of
students in Years 10 - 12, a dedicated Senior
Information Session will be held at 6:00pm in the
School Hall.

We appreciate your ongoing support for our
school and look forward to welcoming you to our
Open Day. Families and friends in the community
are welcome to attend. 

*Please note, students must be accompanied by
a parent or guardian at this event. 
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ANZAC DAY DAWN SERVICE
It was wonderful to honour our servicemen by marching and laying a wreath for our school at the Dawn
Service in Wanneroo on Friday 25 April. Thank you to the students, families and staff who attended. 
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YEAR 11 & 12 FORMAL
On Wednesday 9 April, our Year 11 and 12 students, along with their partners, gathered at Barrett Lane
to celebrate a significant milestone in their school journey. The evening was filled with elegance, joy, and
memorable moments. Our students looked exceptional in their formal attire and enjoyed a truly
beautiful night. A heartfelt thank you to all the staff and students whose dedication and hard work made
this event so memorable.
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The WA Student Assistance Payment is now open.
This State Government initiative provides financial
support to help with school-related costs.

Parents can claim:
$150 for each child in Kindergarten to Year 6
$250 for each child in Years 7 to 12

All students must have a valid WA Student
Number (WASN) (found on student NAPLAN
reports, or secondary school SmartRiders) and be
enrolled in a WA public or non-government
school, or registered for home education. Kindy -
Year 3 students will be sent their WASN by end
of Week 2. 

How to claim:
Use the ServiceWA app – the fastest and
easiest option wa.gov.au/servicewaapp. 
Alternatively, parents can claim online or
submit a printed form CLAIM ONLINE or
PRINT FORM. 

To claim, you’ll need each student’s WASN, date of
birth, school details, and your bank account
information. Visit Service WA APP for full
instructions and support.

Important: All claims must be submitted by
Friday 4 July 2025. For help, call 13 33 92 anytime
or email support@digital.wa.gov.au.
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Is your student ready to embark on an exciting
musical journey? Landsdale Christian School is
thrilled to offer students the incredible
opportunity to learn guitar and piano with the
talented private tutors from Keyed Up Music - all
during school hours! Available for PP - Year 12.

Why Learn an Instrument?
Playing an instrument boosts creativity, enhances
cognitive skills, and builds confidence. Whether
you’re a beginner or looking to refine your skills,
the supportive environment at Landsdale,
combined with Keyed Up Music’s talented tutors,
makes for an enriching experience.

Convenient and Accessible
With lessons scheduled during school hours, it’s
easy to fit music into your day without the after-
school rush. Enjoy the convenience while
developing your musical talents!

Enrolment Information
Don’t miss out! To secure your spot for Term 2,
sign up here! 

WA STUDENT
ASSISTANCE PAYMENT

https://www.wa.gov.au/servicewaapp
https://www.education.wa.edu.au/wasap/claim
https://www.education.wa.edu.au/wasap/downloads/translated/wasap-claim-form-english.pdf
http://wa.gov.au/servicewaapp
mailto:support@digital.wa.gov.au
https://keyedupmusic.com.au/our-classes/enrolment-information
https://keyedupmusic.com.au/our-classes/enrolment-information
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Embrace is our school campus church; an
intergenerational, relational and contemporary
community that embraces God and people with
grace and truth. 

Please join us for our Saturday Sabbath services in
the hall. We would love to have you!  

Church service time: 10:00am
Age appropriate bible study: 11:00am
Pastor: Travis Townend |
travistownend@adventist.org.au 
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This festival aims to activate local spaces and showcase talent from right here in the City of Wanneroo
through performances, displays, workshops and more. Featuring art of all kinds from members of our
community, they'll be something for everyone to enjoy including photography, art, dance and many other
artistic endeavours. More information available here.

https://www.wanneroo.wa.gov.au/events/event/837/beach_to_bush_arts_festival

